
3/5/2025 

1095-C Notice to Employees 
 

The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act, effective for the 2024 calendar year, 
modifies provisions under the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act so that 
employers and health insurance providers are no longer required to send tax 
forms to covered individuals showing proof of minimum essential coverage (1095-
B and 1095-C tax forms) unless a form is requested. 

In response to the change, Ferris State University will not be mailing physical 
1095-C forms, unless requested.  

 

1095-C tax forms are available electronically on Ferris360. 

 

Request for Individual 1095-C forms can be sent  

By email to HumanResources@ferris.edu 

By physical mail to  

420 Oak St, PRK 150 
Big Rapids, MI 49307 
 
 
For questions about this notice, employees may call 231-591-2150. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information on your 1095-C, 
please contact Human Resources at HumanResources@ferris.edu or by phone 
231-591-2150. 

Help with PIN information for accessing your electronic 1095-C is available 
through ITS at 231-591-4822. 
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